
Last year, the Smith family had a boom in new members. There were 13 marriages and 10 births. In total, 15 girls and 8 boys were added to the family. All in all a very good membership drive!  Granny Smith says that it is wonderful to see the family grow so much.

Everyone was able to make it to the family reunion this year. The log rides and taffy pulling contests were the best. We have high hopes that all will be available this year as we are holding the family reunion in Orlando, Florida! Won’t Mickey be surprised!

Moving
Nana Marie who lives in Ohio will be moving to California in July this year to be closer to her son, Mark. Nina, his wife, says that she can’t wait for Nana to arrive. They have a cozy little mother’s quarter’s which they have had built so that Nana can come and go as she wants, but yet will be able to close by.
Nana says that she is looking forward to retiring to California. She says that after raising seven kids, it was time for a break. She plans on making lots of crochet blankets for the whole family and maybe she’ll sell them on e-bay!

Congratulations
John Smith graduated with honors from the University of Central Florida. He now can be called Dr. Smith. He says that no one is to try and joke with him about being a member of lost in space. He is not that Dr. Smith.
Mary Louise Smith completed her culinary degree from the Paris Culinary Arts School and plans on opening her own bakery shop in her home town of London, Kentucky.
Chuck and Mary Smith celebrate their 50th wedding anniversary this year. Chuck is enjoying his life with Mary. Mary says if he doesn’t get a hobby soon, she’ll go crazy. They can’t wait until their 100th anniversary.
Lorenzo Smith will be opening his Bike shop and his first child should be born sometime in July. Lorenzo wants everyone to know that his kid is going to be the best biker in the world when he grows up.

Stay in Touch
	Remember that we will soon have our very own website. It will contain our newsletter as well as an online blog area where everyone will be able to create their own blogs and stay in touch much easier. 
We hope to also create our own email server which should allow everyone to have a smithfamily.com email address. We also plan on implementing a secure family picture share.
Next month’s newsletter will contain more info!

Send Family Updates
Email your updates to Emily Smith – esmith@avery.com.
